Office: 315.363.1669 • Fax: 315.280.6715 EIN: 16-1515770

Dear Parents and Families,

You may be unaware of the sacrifices made by our teachers in accepting salaries well below those of other schools, and by our administrators and Board in donating countless hours and personal resources to provide a superior educational and spiritual home for your children. The entire staff is willing to go to the extreme for the good of Holy Cross, always depending on the grace and assistance of God for whatever result he desires.

The actual cost for a Holy Cross education is over \$6600 per student per year. The rate for the 2023-2024 school year is \$4100 for the first child and \$2,050 for the second, with additional children free. This is considerably lower than other private or parochial schools in the area. Fees for all children in the family and the volunteer commitment still apply.

We know that so many of you will donate your time and talents to help Holy Cross in countless ways, and we are sincerely grateful for that. Those who are able are encouraged to contribute toward the actual cost of their children's education, which helps those less fortunate. With your help and God's blessing, we will continue with the mission of providing a beacon of faith and hope in our community.

Please call the school if you have any questions concerning tuition.

May God bless all of you!

Sincerely, Holy Cross Academy Board of Trustees